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[External] 

To Mayor and Council, 

I’m writing in support of the proposed 221 Minato housing development. As a resident of 
Ucluelet, I am invested in the wellbeing of this community, and I see firsthand the urgent 
need for more attainable and diverse housing options. Too many people including friends, 
neighbours, and essential workers—are struggling to find stable, long-term places to live. 
Projects like this one are absolutely critical if we want to maintain a vibrant, inclusive, and 
sustainable community. 

Housing challenges effect every part of our community, from local businesses trying to 
retain staff, to young families looking to put down roots, to elders wanting to stay in their 
community. The proposed development at 221 Minato is a step in the right direction. It will 
help address the real and growing housing shortage in Ucluelet, and I urge Council to 
support its approval. 

Sincerely, 
Kellie Moore 
847 Lorne White Place 

 


